O0&G Reporting Service

P. 0. BOX 718 ® PH. YUccaA 7-3172 L] EL PASO, TEXAS

January 4, 1955

AGENT FOR

Alfred E. Mclane

Mr. Emery C. Arnold

New Mexico Cil Conservation Commission
P. O, Box 697

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

Thank you for your letter of December 30, 1955 regarding the
Alfred E, McLane No, 4 Knauff well,

We are enclosing herewith new C-110 and the Gas Well Plat for the
subject well showing Alfred E. Mclane as being operator. We had been
erroneously informed that Mr, White was the operator,

By copy of this letter to Mr. R, E, Jackson of Totah Drilling Co,
we are asking that he also send in corrected C~104 form on the well,

Very truly yours

Harrald H, Lines

Encl:

CC: Mr, R, E, Jackson
Totah Drilling Co,
Box 891

Farmington, New Mexico




